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I have lived and worked in the area for over twenty years.  The lack of law 

enforcement and passing of Measure 110 have created problems which have 

become monumental.  There are homeless and drug addicted people wondering 

around, engaging in theft and other criminal activities. 

 

The reason I am supporting HB 4002 is there needs to be something done about this 

issue of being able to do drugs by churches, schools and the like without any thought 

or concern with regard to the unintended consequences and how the majority must 

suffer for the minority.  Not to mention, there is nothing compassionate about allowing 

people who are addicted to die in the streets or allowing mentally ill and addicted 

walk out into traffic and get killed.  

 

I work in a building near The Round and there were homeless and mentally ill people 

walking around our building, so we had to lock our suite door and install a doorbell.  

 

Measure 110 is a complete failure and needs to be amended.  


